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November 22, 2019 

 

Mr. Guillermo L. Salcedo 

Senior Engineering Manager 

City of Sugar Land Engineering Department 
2700 Town Center Blvd N. 
Sugar Land, TX 77479 
 

Reference: Central Drive Pond Outfall Modification and Oyster Creek Weir at Dulles 

Modification Project 

CIP Project No. DR1901 

Construction Contract Award Recommendation 

 

Mr. Salcedo: 

 

We have evaluated the bids received on November 21, 2019 for the Central Drive Pond Outfall 

Modification and Oyster Creek Weir at Dulles Modification Project. Attached is a copy of the bid 

tabulation received on the project along with a comparison between the engineer’s estimate and the 

bid tabulation. 

 

A total of two (2) bids were submitted. The bids received were as follows: 

 

NBG Constructors, Inc.   $130,000.00 

Leon’s Concrete, LLC     $195,700.00 

  

LAN has reviewed the bid and feels the bid prices are appropriate for the work involved.  Based on 

the contacted references for previous work experience, NBG Constructors, Inc. has demonstrated 

the capability of performing the quality of work required for this project.  Therefore, we recommend 

the City of Sugar Land award the contract to NBG Constructors, Inc. based on their low bid of 

$130,000.00. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (713) 821-0269. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark Woodward, P.E., CFM 

Project Manager 
 

Attachment:   Bid Tabulation 

    


